
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

December 2021 Calendar 
 

 

 

12/7/21 
Talent	Show	Rehearsal	–	4th	grade	and	
any	group	acts	that	include	a	4th	grader	
2:40	pm	–	3:20	pm	
	

12/8/21 
Talent	Show	Rehearsal	–	5th	&	6th	grade		
2:40	pm	–	3:20	pm	
	

12/9/21 
6th	Grade	Maturation	
 

12/9/21 
No	PTO	meeting	this	month.		See	you		
in	January!		
	

12/10/21  
No	School 
 

12/13/21 
Winter	Dry	Creek	Academy	forms	DUE	
to	the	office.		No	late	forms	will	be	
accepted!	
 

12/14/21 
Possible	2nd	Talent	Show	Rehearsal	
2:40	pm	–	3:20	pm	
 

12/17/21   
No	School 
 

12/20/21 
Winter	Dry	Creek	Academy	classes	
posted	(notes	will	not	be	sent	home,	
check	the	DCA	board	for	class	placements)	
	

12/21/22 & 12/22/21 
Talent	Show	–	Participants	will	be	
notified	which	day	they	will	perform	
 

12/23/21 
Ugly	Sweater	Day!!	Be	sure	to	wear	
your	UGLIEST	sweater	or	shirt		
 

12/23/21 
Early	Release	for	Christmas	Break	
1st	release	–	10:54	am	
2nd	release	–	11:04	am	
	

1/3/21 
School	resumes	–	Welcome	Back!	
	

1/10/21 
Winter	Dry	Creek	Academy	begins	
	

	
	

	
      

 
 

 Osmond Elementary 
Daniel	Barnes,	
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Phone	–	307-885-9457	
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Performances will be held in the school gym on December 21st and December 22nd at  

9:00 am.  Students will be notified of their assigned day.  Our friends at SVI will be LIVE 
STREAMING THE SHOW AGAIN! Parents are welcome to attend in person, but both shows will 

be available to enjoy live from home.  Links will be made available prior to the first show.   
 
 

Below are the dates for rehearsals. These will be held after school from 2:40 – 3:20 pm.  There is 
an activity bus that the kids can ride to the High School to board their regular bus route, or you 
can pick your student up here at Osmond if you would prefer. 

 

12/7/21 – 4th Grade Rehearsals (and any group act that includes a 4th grader) 
12/8/21 – 5th & 6th Grade Rehearsals  

 
 

Osmond’s Annual Talent Show 
 

It’s beginning to look like Christmas all around the 
school, but our school tree needs some help!  

 
We would love if students could create something 

small at home (2 or so inches) to hang from our tree. 
The tree is placed in the hallway in front of Mr. 

Barnes office. We look forward to seeing the creative 
ornaments that our students fill the tree with! 

 

 

A big  
THANK YOU  
to Mrs. Gaskell  

for facilitating our 
Gratitude Wall! 

 
It was fun to see  

all the many things 
we have to be 
grateful for. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Information regarding these trips has been sent home. We ask that you read through all of it,  
completely fill out the required rental information and sign the release form.  A signature on the  
release form is required by both parent and student before students will be able to participate.  

 
Please return the blue paper, Liability Form, and Rental Form by December 13th, 2021. 

 
This will allow us enough time to get the information recorded and to Pine Creek in a timely  
matter as to ensure proper equipment is ready for each student. Thank you for your help! 

 

 
Parents, our annual Early Childhood Census is now happening! We ask that you 
go to www.lcsd2.org and click on the link provided or use this QR Code to access 
the census and fill it out for any of your children who are birth to 5 years old and 
not enrolled in kindergarten yet.  The district uses this  
information to plan for future needs of our schools  
and to get important information to you the year  
before your child will enter kindergarten.  In January,  
there will be a census worker in your area that will  
contact you if you have not filled out the census online.   
The census will be open from December 1st through  
January 26th.  Thank you for taking the time to  
complete this census!  If you have any questions  
about the census or have trouble accessing it,  
please contact Emily Isaacson at 307-885-7129 

 

 

Coins For Christmas 
Osmond Elementary is excited to be collecting coins for others this Holiday Season. In the past we have collected coins and donated to 
The Afton Food Pantry and The Afton Fire Department.  This year we will be collecting coins to donate to the Star Valley Search and 
Rescue. Search and Rescue is ran by volunteers who work tireless hours to train for, and to help our community during times of need.  
All the money raised will go toward new equipment and tools. We will have several 
jars out during the month of December for students to drop off any loose or spare 
change they may have. Let’s fill these jars during this season of giving! 
 
Please remember this is voluntary.  We understand  
that this is an already expensive, and hectic time of  
the year, and we do not want to add any extra stress  
this Holiday Season.   
 

 

Our Annual Ski Dates Are Scheduled!!! 
 

The dates for our much-anticipated ski trips  
have been scheduled.  They will be as follows: 

 

6th Grade – Tuesday, January 11th and Thursday, January 13th 
5th Grade – Tuesday, January 18th and Thursday, January 20th 

  4th Grade – Tuesday, January 25th and Tuesday, February 1st 
 

Early Childhood Census 
 

 

4th Grade National Park Pass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have a 4th grader and  
are interested in a free  

National Park Pass please visit 
https://everykidoutdoors.gov/pass.htm 

then click on 4th graders play  
and it will walk you through  

the necessary steps. 
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Please check out the Lincoln County School District Health page at LCSD2.org.  Click 
on the “Family and Students” tab.  You will find at the right of this screen the “Student 
Services” tab.  When you click on “School Health Services” you will discover 

•  A monthly newsletter on different health topics 
• LCSD2 Doctor’s orders’ forms for Medications to be taken at school along with 

specific Asthma, Allergies, Diabetes, and Epilepsy forms. 
• How to contact a school nurse 
• A guide to help you decide when to keep your student home due to illness 
• A link to North Lincoln County Human Resource - Community Resource 

Directory 
 
I hope you will check out the District Health page and find it is useful!  If you have 
suggestions for our nursing team of what you would like to see/find on this resource, 
please let us know!   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Simpson RN 
LCSD2 School Nurse 
csimpson@lcsd2.org 
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Want to wear your school pride on your 
sleeve?  Now you can! Check out 

1stplacespiritwear.com 
where you can purchase Osmond 

Elementary spirit wear.  Go Cougars! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I want to wish everyone a happy,  
safe and healthy holiday season! 

(Keep washing your hands and covering your cough and sneeze!)  
 


